EIOPA appoints new members to its
Stakeholder Groups

The Board of Supervisors of the European Insurance and Occupational Pensions
Authority (EIOPA) has appointed new members to the Insurance and Reinsurance
Stakeholder Group (IRSG) and Occupational Pensions Stakeholder Group (OPSG).
The new members will take up their appointment on 4 September 2018 and will
serve a 2% years term.

EIOPA considered 215 applications from 25 European countries, submitted
following an open call. In its selection, EIOPA aimed to achieve geographical
and gender balance, as well as an appropriate representation of different
types of stakeholders, in particular seeking to strengthen representation of
consumers and beneficiaries.

More information in the press release.

New composition of the Insurance and Reinsurance Stakeholder Group, effective
4 September 2018: [LINK]

New composition of the Occupational Pensions Stakeholder Group, effective 4
September 2018: [LINK]
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